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April 13, 2020 

Dear Sachem Families, 

With school closings extended, we continue to adjust to these unique circumstances 

by transitioning our practices to ones where all of our employees and families stay 

safe, and we move forward with the necessary practices of a school district.  Thank 

you so much for your patience and understanding as we have been adjusting, like you, 

to the drastic changes in life during the last few weeks.  The flexibility and 

understanding of all those involved will enable us to provide the best service while 

considering everyone’s safety.  Moving forward we will utilize an online registration 

process for all students, including 2020-2021 Kindergarten, UPK and CPSE 

registration.  

Please use the link below to access the parent portal where all students will be 

registered. 

https://parentportal.eschooldata.com/sachem 

If you are unable to register digitally you can pick up and drop off paperwork with 

Sachem Security at Lynwood or Hiawatha Elementary School between 11:00am and 

1:00pm daily.  Any questions can be emailed to centralregistration@sachem.edu and 

we will reply as soon as possible.  Please be safe and healthy!  

Sincerely, 

Anthony J. Mauro, Ed.D. 

Assistant Superintendent for Student Support 

and Administration 
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